
 
 

November 11, 2009 
Meeting of the Student Affairs Committee 

 
Minutes 

 
A meeting of the Student Affairs Committee of the Board of Visitors of Virginia 
Commonwealth University was held on Wednesday, November 11, 2009, at 4 p.m. in the 
Richmond Salons located in the University Student Commons at 907 Floyd Avenue.  
 
Present were Drs. Doswell (Chair), Broaddus and Shapiro; Mr. McCandlish; and 
Mesdames Lambert and Rhodes, Rector. Messrs. Morse and Robertson were absent. Also 
present were Drs. Rao, Corey, Gottfredson, Klink, Marolla, Moriarty, Peoples, Rankin, 
Reid, Rhone, Roberson, Rodriquez, Sarrett, Storey, and Taylor; Messrs. Ross, Teague 
and Veath; Mesdames Balmer, Covington, Harris, Messmer and Parmley. Ms. Aiken, 
student representative to the Board, and Mr. Stanix, alternate student representative to the 
Board, were also present. 
 
Dr. Doswell called the meeting to order and on motion made and seconded, the 
Committee approved the Minutes of a Meeting held on August 12, 2009.  
 
The following items were presented for information: the Student Representative Report; a 
report of the Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs; a brief report on How 
Contacts with Students are Organized/Developed; a report on Student/Parent Feedback 
on Student Orientation; a report of Student Orientation for the MCV Campus and 
Graduate School; a report on the Fall Student Events; an Enrollment Report; and the 
Standing Committee on Safety Report. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 5:50 p.m.  
 


